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FOI_22-23_146 

November 2022 

 
Statistics for accommodation provided to 
people leaving prison and to housing transfers 
in Causeway and Glens 

 
1) I wish to be provided with the statistics of people/persons who have 

obtained housing anywhere in Northern Ireland from the NIHE upon 
their direct release from prison in the last 17 months. 

 
2) I would also like the statistics for the amount of housing transfers in 

the last 17 month in the Causeway coast and Glens area specifically. 
 

Clarification received 
 

1) I wish to be provided the information in relation to number of people who 
have received a) temporary and or b) permanent tenancy from the NIHE 
upon their release from prison within the last 2 years. 

 
1a) The Housing Executive is unable to provide the information requested.  
The  Housing Executive does not hold details of release dates for those 
applicants who have  been  incarcerated prior  to  receiving an offer of  
temporary accommodation. 

 
1b) The Housing Executive is unable to provide the information requested.  As 
noted, the Housing Executive does not hold details of release dates for those 
applicants who have been incarcerated prior to receiving an offer of permanent 
accommodation. 

 
2) Between 1st May 2021 and 30th September 2022, there were 196 allocations of 

social homes made to transfer applicants in the Causeway Coast and Glens Area. 
This relates to the social sector as a whole, not just Housing Executive properties. 
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